NEVADA DEPT. OF CONSERVATION AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFF-HIGHWAY VEHICLES PROGRAM ATTN: DCNR J. SCANLAND 901 S. STEWART STREET, SUITE 1001 CARSON CITY, NV 89701

RE: NVOHV 2018-19 PNMTA

Dear Ms. Scanland,

I am writing on behalf of the Pine Nut Mountain Trails Association (PNMTA) to request usage of remaining funds from the above noted grant to be utilized into 2019. We would like to continue to utilize the funds for future Trail Education/Clean ups/Registration activities.

The year we were able to conduct 4 days of Trail Education/Clean up/Registration activities in 3 separate areas including Brunswick Canyon in Carson City, Johnson Lane OHV and Pine Nuts 2 areas in Douglas County. We were pleased to partner with Douglas County Sheriff's office, Search and Rescue, Tread Lightly and several community organizations for the events. Between the 4 days, we were able to take out almost 13 tons of trash.

I will continue to be the project coordinator and my contact information is below.

2a-gellas

You can find out more about us at www.pnmta.org.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely.

Pam Dellea-Giltner Secretary, PNMTA

Pam Dellea-Giltner Cell: 775-600-5870

Email: pamdgiltner@yahoo.com